Dear Committee Members,

Please vote yes on LC 76 in order to increase the cap for online schools from 3% to 8%. Parents need choices in how to educate their children, during these unprecedented times. I have a child who is highly gifted. She excels in the public school atmosphere. Due to this virtual schooling, her teacher has been unable to give her the education she deserves that she has been able to provide in the classroom. Public schools were never set up for virtual learning. The teachers were never taught how to teach online. The online schools have been set up to teach at each child's level. They can help those who learn at a higher rate of learning. These virtual schools have been successful. Thank you!

Sara Johnson